
 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Taylor. Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mrs Gough & Miss Hunter. 
 

  
 

A Warm Welcome 
Welcome to Miss Lewis who will be joining us 

from January as Acting Deputy Headteacher 

until Mrs Michael returns from her maternity 

leave.  Miss Lewis will be in school next 

Tuesday to meet the children and will be 

staying for Parents Evening, so some of you 

may get chance to meet her then. 

 

 
Boccia Champs! 

Huge congratulations to our Boccia team for 

winning the Wigan Boccia tournament at Robin 

Park yesterday!  Following last year’s success, 

the children had to train really hard to retain 

the gold medal & trophy in this year’s event & 

we are so pleased to say that they did just 

that!  They are now through to the Greater 

Manchester Finals next term. Fantastic work 

Wood Fold! Your hard work has really paid off! 

 
Christmas Post Box 

Our Christmas Postbox will be in the hall from 

Monday 4th to Wednesday 15th December 

for the children to post their Christmas Cards 

to their friends in school.  Please ensure the 

child’s full name and class is on the envelope 

to help Santa’s elves deliver them to the right 

person! 

            
PTFA Sponsored Snowball Event 

Don’t forget starting on Monday 4th 

December, the children will take part in our 

PTFA Sponsored Snowball Event in their PE 

lessons!  Your sponsorship is much 

appreciated and will go towards our PTFA 

fundraising for school.  Please return it to 

school by Friday 8th December.  Thank you. 

 

PTFA Christmas Hamper Raffle 
On Tuesday 5th December we are requesting 

a small donation of chocolates, biscuits or 

sweets towards our PTFA Christmas hampers. 

Each child can exchange each donation for one 

raffle ticket/chance to win a hamper.  You can 

also purchase extra raffle tickets if you wish 

for 50p each; please send this into class in an 

envelope marked with your child’s name & 

‘PTFA raffle’.  Many thanks. 

 

Extra-Curricular Clubs 
Please note that ALL extra-curricular clubs 

have now finished.  A letter will be sent out in 

January with the new clubs on offer. 

 
School Choir – Christmas Markets 

It would be lovely to see you supporting our 

school choir at the Standish Christmas 

Markets this Saturday.  They are on stage at 

11.00 am.  We look forward to singing some 

festive songs together! 

 

The Brick Christmas Hampers 
A reminder that we are gratefully accepting 

donations in support of The Brick’s Christmas 

Hamper Appeal until Wednesday 6th 

December.  Many thanks for your generosity. 

 

Class Attendance 
The winners of this week’s class attendance 

reward for KS1 is Y2W with 97.1% and for 

KS2 it’s Y6K with 97.5%. 

School Dinners  
Next week is Week 2, please see the menu: 

https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file

/19455068  

  REMINDER - UPCOMING EVENTS 
Monday 4th December – PTFA Sponsored 

Snowball Event starts for the week. 

Tuesday 5th December – Parent’s Evening. 

Tuesday 5th December – PTFA Christmas 

Hamper Raffle. 

Wednesday 6th December Parent’s Evening. 

Wednesday 6th December - last day for The 

Brick donations. 

Thursday 7th December – Christmas Jumper 

Day. 
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